
Notice of Postponement 
of the 

January 19, 2019 
SCYC MidWinter Regatta

Dated January 16, 2019

Attention MidWinter Competitors;
! Due to extreme adverse conditions at the Santa Cruz Harbor mouth the Race 
Committee has deemed it imprudent to risk the safety of the SCYC Race Committee 
personnel or its equipment.  The January 19, 2019 Regatta is postponed.  The next 
scheduled Regatta date is February 16, 2019.

!

Best regards to all,
Christina Shaw
PRO SCYC MidWinter Regatta
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